January 14, 2008

Arthur Cleaves
Regional Administrator
Federal Emergency Management Agency
Region 1 Office
99 High Street, 6th floor
Boston, MA 02210

Dear Mr. Cleaves:

This is to endorse the Pre-Disaster Mitigation Plan for Dukes County prepared on our behalf by the Martha’s Vineyard Commission. At its January 14, 2008 meeting, the voted officially to approve the plan.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
